
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11 June 2021 
 

COVID-19 Vaccination Exercise for Students in Schools – Update 11 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Graduating students,  
  
MOH announced that from 11 Jun 2021 (Fri) onwards, the national vaccination programme will be extended to 

the rest of the population in the 12 to 39 age band, and that it will be implementing the enhanced consent 

requirement for the vaccination of minors below the age of 18.  

Please note that the enhanced consent requirement will not apply to students from ACS (International), i.e. 

they do not need to bring along documentary proof of parental consent to the vaccination centre (VC). 

Students will just need to bring their student identification cards when registering at the VC, which will enable 

the VC staff to verify that these students are part of MOE’s vaccination exercise. (Note: Students without their 

identification cards should bring along other forms of identification, e.g. NRIC/passport.) 

 
For any other requests or queries parents can call Ministry of Health at 1800 333 9999.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


